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General Comment 

Dear Ms. Ma: 
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The PWR Owners Group (PWROG) is providing this letter in response to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) Draft Letter to the Nuclear Energy Institute Regarding the Clarification of Regulatory 
Paths for Lead Test Assemblies, published in Federal Register/ Vol. 83, No. 110, dated Thursday, June 7, 
2018 [NRC20180109]. In principle, the PWROG endorses the information contained in the letter. 

The PWR Owners Group comments have been incorporated in the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) letter dated 
June 27, 2018 and we endorse the recommendations that were included in the letter. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (205) 992-7037 or Mr. W. Anthony 
Nowinowski, Program Manager of the PWR Owners Group, Program Management Office at (412) 374-6855. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ken Schrader, Chief Operating Officer and Chairman 
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Ms.May Ma 
Office of Administration 
Mail Stop: TWFN-7-A60M 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Subject: PWR Owners Group 

Program Management Office 
1000 Westinghouse Drive 

Cranberry Township, PA 16066 

Project Number 99902037 

Endorsement of NEI Comments on the Draft Letter to the Nuclear Energy 
Institute Regarding the Clarification of Regulatory Paths for Lead Test 
Assemblies, published in Federal Register/ Vol. 83, No. 110, dated Thursday, 
June 7, 2018 [NRC-2018-0109) 

Dear Ms. Ma: 

The PWR Owners Group (PWROG) is providing this letter in response to the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Draft Letter to the Nuclear Energy Institute Regarding the 
Clarification of Regulatory Paths for Lead Test Assemblies, published in Federal Register/ Vol. 
83, No. 110, dated Thursday, June 7, 2018 [NRC-2018-0109]. In principle, the PWROG 
endorses the information contained in the letter. 

The PWR Owners Group comments have been incorporated in the Nuclear Energy Institute 
(NEI) letter dated June 27, 2018 and we endorse the recommendations that were included in the 
letter. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (205) 992-7037 or 
Mr. W. Anthony Nowinowski, Program Manager of the PWR Owners Group, Program 
Management Office at (412) 374-6855. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ken Schrader, Chief Operating Officer and Chairman 
PWR Owners Group 
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